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The Regional Executive Director
DENR, MIMAROPA Region

The OIC, Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services
The OIC-PENR Officer
SUBMISSION OF SECOND QUARTER (Y 2022

ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT IN HANDLING OF MARINE
TURTLE IN THE PROVINCE OF MARINDUQUE

Submitted is the Second Quarter CY 2022 Accomplishment Report in handling of marine
turtle in the Province of Marinduque.

Based on the report, sixty (60) hatchlings of Olive Ridley (Lepidocheles olivacea) were
found in the coastal area of Barangay Buangan, Torrijos, Marinduaque near the house of Mrs.
Gemma M. Dela Rosa who reported the incident to the DENR. Accordingly, the hatchlings were
accidentally discovered during the cleanup of her backyard near the coastal area. The hatchlings
were immediately released to the sea even without the presence of DENR personnel to avoid
spoilage of the hatchlings.

Attached is the narrative report and photographs as ready references.

For information and record.

IMELDA TAZ

cc: The Director, Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City



Repubh'c of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

PENRO Marinduque
July 4, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR . The OIC, PENRO
THRU . The Chief, Technical Services Division
ATTENTION . The Chief, Conservation and Development Section
FROM . The Head, Biodiversity Conservation Unit
SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF SECOND QUARTER CY 2022

ACCOMPLISHMENT REPORT IN HANDLING OF MARINE
TURTLE IN THE PROVINCE OF MARINDUQUE

Submitted are the enumerated activities that were undertaken during the quarter to wit;

1. That the monitoring of marine turtle was sustained.

2. That on March 30, 2022, Mrs. Gemma M. Dela Rosa reported this office regarding the
hatchling of Olive Ridley (Lepidocheles olivacea) found at the front of her house in
Barangay Buangan, Torrijos, Marinduaque. According to Mrs. Dela Rosa, the
hatchlings were accidentally discovered during the cleanup of her backyard near the
coastal area. Mrs. Dela Rosa added that sixty (60) hatchlings were collected in the nest
and released it to the sea even without the presence of DENR personnel to avoid
spoilage of the hatchlings.

In view for the foregoing, please find the photograph as ready references.

For information, record and further instructions.
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